
ADD YOUR VOICE

The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) 

is hosting an open house on final design plans for 

expansion of K-68 in Miami County. Final designs 

will be presented for public review and comment. 

This is a public open house – attendees can come 

and go to review information and visit with project 

staff. There will be no formal presentation. 

PREFER TO PARTICIPATE ONLINE? 

You are invited to leave comments online through 

September 24. Please visit the project website: 

ike.ksdot.gov/miami-county-k-68-expansion

Tuesday, September 10, 2024

4:30 – 6:30 p.m.

Louisburg Middle School
505 E. Amity Street

Louisburg, KS 66053

K-68 Expansion Project

Miami County

Visit the project webpage 

for the latest information:
Ike.ksdot.gov/miami-

county-k-68-expansion

Join us at an upcoming

OPEN HOUSE

Ryan Robinson

Project Manager

rkrobison@garverusa.com

913-955-2367

Priscilla Petersen

Public Information Officer

priscilla.petersen@ks.gov

620-902-6433

PROJECT CONTACTS

Meeting information can be made available in alternative languages and accessible 

formats upon request. Contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 700 SW Harrison 
St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745. Dial 785-296-3585 for voice. Dial 711 for 

speech/hearing impaired. Please submit request at least five days before the meeting.

Pub# KA-2373-04.FL.2024.8

PROJECT OVERVIEW

The project expands K-68 to four lanes 

between US-169 and Spring Valley Road, 

a distance of 6.68 miles. This project is 

part of the Eisenhower Legacy 

Transportation Program (IKE) Projects for 

KDOT District 4 (Southeast Kansas). 

Construction is expected to start in early 

2025.

The Miami County K-68 Expansion is also 

related to the K-68 T-WORKS projects, 

including widening K-68 to a four-lane 

expressway from U.S. 69 to Spring Valley 

Road.

Meeting Location
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